
NEC 2023-2025 CCDF Plan 

Public Hearing 

NEC will be holding a public hearing on January 9th, 
2023 to provide an opportunity to hear feedback on 
NEC’s next 3 year childcare service plan. 
 

The public hearing will take place at NEC’s Trigg Hall 
located at 200 W 5th Ave here in Nome. 
 

The public hearing will go from 5:30pm - 6:30pm. 
 

For those wanting to attend virtually there is a page on 
our website that will allow you to sign up for the zoom 
session.  
 

Our website is www.necalaska.org 

   If you have any other questions feel free to call or email:           
Keegan Bourdon 

907-443-9122  
 keegan.bourdon@necalaska.org 

Jennie Diggs 
907-443-9121  
jdiggs@necalaska.org 


